

REPORT TO COUNCIL – 02 MAY 2006

Annual Report.

It would be remiss of me not to start this report without placing on record our thanks for all the work done by the late Councillor John Guest.

It is also sad to relate that, since I took over as Chairman I have spent much of the time in hospital and , therefore, not been able to attend as many meetings as I would have liked. I am glad to say, however, that the meetings that I have chaired have been very useful exercises in co-operation and agreeable discussion. In most cases a cross party consensus has been reached in the items that came before the Committee. Many of the agenda items have been for ‘noting and comment’ and this has been the basis of our discussions and decisions. Some items have been returned to the Executive with suggestions for amendment whilst others have been accepted and ‘noted’  One item being carried forward into the next Municipal Year will be the investigations into the future of the Willowholme Industrial Estate.

I thank Judy Prest for chairing the meetings during my enforced absence

Councillor P Farmer

Chairman
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